
Town of Loudon Board of Selectmen 

Meeting Notice 

 

~ 

Due to Covid-19 the Board of Selectman will only be 

meeting the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of each month by 

UberConference until further notice. 

~ 

If you would like to participate you may join  

on your phone by dialing 802-210-4419 

or  

on a computer at  

https://www.uberconference.com/townofloudon 
 

~ 
 

If you have a problem with accessing the conference 

call meetings please call 798-5612 or email: 

bpearl@loudonnh.org. 

 

https://www.uberconference.com/townofloudon
mailto:bpearl@loudonnh.org.

